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We are witnessing vast reductions in wildlife and fisheries in Oregon. entities who 

over see or manage these resources are either understaffed or underfunded. We are 

losing Oregon's heritage and valuable wildlife due to loss of habitat and over fishing 

and hunting not to mention unchecked disruption of habitat and climate change. If 

this program will bring badly needed dollars and staff to protect Oregon's natural 

resources, I say bring it on without hesitation!! 


